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Dear Commissioner Breton,

I would like to thank you informally on behalf of the Executive Council of the American Chamber of
Commerce to the European Union (AmCham EU) for e-meeting with us earlier this afternoon. Our members
found the discussion extremely interesting and we hope that you benefited from the exchange as well.
Thank you for your time. An official thank you letter will follow later from the Chair of the Executive
Council, . We stand ready to help you and your colleagues in any way as we move
forward in mitigating this crisis.

For now, | would like to share with you a link to our AmCham EU COVID-19 portal, which | was going to
mention at the close but we did not have time. We hope that you and your team will be able to use it as a
resource of information going forward. The portal is dedicated to the EU’s COVID-19 response, Member
State responses, company initiatives, thought-leadership/useful links and ‘AmChams in Europe’ initiatives.
All of our AmCham EU companies recognise the importance of EU cooperation and solidarity. While there
may be disagreements as to ‘what’ action to take, or ‘how’ best to tackle the crisis, one thing that is not up
for dispute is ‘why’ action on EU level is required. This is why AmCham EU has published the attached one-
pager, and started a campaign, showcasing the EU’s response to COVID-19 and how the EU action is
making a real difference. Please rest assured that our companies, many of whom have been in Europe for
up to 100 years or more, are committed to Europe and being good citizens. Please do see the portal and the
numerous examples of what our companies have been doing to help Europe during this crisis.

We look forward to keeping up this exchange and hope, when next our members are ‘back in Brussels’ (or
virtually) in the Autumn, that we could reach out for a further exchange. In the meantime, we look forward
to engaging with your cabinet and team in different ways, whether via our AmCham EU Chairman, Maxime
Bureau (3M) or with any of our other committees/members.

| wish you and your colleagues all the best in managing the current situation both personally and
professionally.

Yours sincerely,
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Chair AmChams in Europe
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